
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BUDGET MEETING 

TUESDAY 

October 27, 2015 

2:00 p.m. 

 

A. William Kiehl called the Budget Meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. Tuesday, October 27, 2015. 

 

Present were Supervisors John M. Marcischak and Mr. Kiehl. Also in attendance were: Jodi L. 

Noble-Township Manager; Anita Marcischak- Treasurer and Wendy Williams-Recording 

Secretary. 

 

The Board reviewed the budget requests from the Chartiers Township Volunteer Fire 

Department and the Public Works Department. 

 

The balance of the meeting the Board reviewed the Light and Hydrant; Act 13; Gaming, Arden 

Force Main and Sewer Funds. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:25 p.m. 

 

                                                              ________________________ 

                                                              John M. Marcischak 

                                                              Secretary 

 

 

Wendy Williams-Recording Secretary 


